

MASSACHUSETTS FIRE DISTRICT 7

Chief Matthew Belsito, Sutton Chairman (508) 865-8737

Chief William Kessler, Uxbridge Treasurer (508) 278-2787 Chief Robert Parsons, Spencer Vice Chairman (508) 867-8825

Chief Richard Hamilton, Millbury Secretary (508) 865-5328

POSITION OPENING

Fire Chief Association of Massachusetts (FCAM) District 7 Representative

10/27/17

Massachusetts Fire District 7, at the general meeting on October 26, 2017, agreed to post an opening to this position. Due to the pending retirement of the present District 7 FCAM Representative Charles Cloutier, this position will become vacant January 10, 2018.

The FCAM Representative should attend FCAM meetings whenever possible. They report back pertinent information to the membership at general meetings, Board of Directors meetings and through the Chairman, as applicable. It shall also be the duty of this position to bring back any concerns of the district to FCAM.

Interested members of the District 7 Chiefs are to contact Chairman Matt Belsito at m.belsito@town.sutton.ma.us, or at 508-865-8737. This posting will close November 10, 2017. Interviews will take place before the appointing of the position, at the discretion of the Chairman. The appointment for the position will be brought before a general meeting of the District 7 Chiefs.